Dear Parents,
My name is Ms. Rogers and your son/daughter is enrolled in my Algebra 1 class this semester. I am looking forward to an exciting year. It is my goal to provide all students with an educationally challenging, yet fun, experience in my classroom.
Algebra 1 is a very demanding course. There will be homework assignments almost daily.  There will be a quiz given every Friday based on the topics we covered during the week.  Completing the homework is imperative to passing the course.  Please stress to your child the importance of homework and utilizing the various communication tools that exist. 
Hopefully, your son/daughter has brought home their course syllabus and you have both read and signed the syllabus contract.  Attached is a calculator contract that is to be signed as well.  This allows your child access to the graphing calculators provided in the classroom. I have written this contract to ensure that both the students and their parents understand how this course will run.  If you have any questions regarding the syllabus or the course, please contact me.
I have extremely high expectations of all my students.   I am asking for your help to maintain those expectations by checking with your son/daughter periodically to make sure that his/her work is being done. I am available to help students individually after school. If you would like me to notify you of test dates and/or update you on your son/daughter’s progress, please sign up for remind or do not hesitate to contact me at arogers@atafordpas.org.  
Thank you,
Audrey Rogers
Algebra 1 and Topics in foundation Math

Email:arogers@atafordpas.org
Class website: algebra1ismyclass.weebly.com
Tutoring: Monday, Tuesday, & Thursday 3:20-3:50

Remind app: text@869d6g to the number 81010
Step 1
Download the Remind app on your Android or iOS device, or go to the rmd.me/a  to install the app.
Step 2
Once you’ve downloaded the app, create a parent account with your email address.
Step 3
Go to the Classes tab, tap the +, and enter our unique class code @869d6g.  That’s it!

